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30 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
2022 CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL WILL BE HELD ON THURSDAY 5 MAY 
 
Grose View Public School Canteen will be selling recess and lunch packs.  These can only be 
purchased through Flexischools. 
 
Recess Pack $2.00 Chips, nerds, fizzer and lollipop. 
Lunch Pack $5.00 Sausage sizzle on a roll, choice of sauce, choice of drink, and ice block. 
 
Parent/carer packs are also available to order through Flexischools under your child’s name. 
 
Orders must be returned by 3.00 pm on Tuesday 3 May. 
 
There will be no regular recess and lunch orders on this day. 
 
Please note, if you have already places a Flexischools order for 29 April it will automatically carry 
over to 5 May. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Camilleri 
Canteen Manager 
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